
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
04/11/2019 
 
 

 
To whom it may concern, 
 
This letter grants authorization to Eaton Corporation Plc through 10/1/2019 to apply for 
a FCC change in identification as specified under 47CFR 2.933 of the FCC rules. This 
authorization applies to MultiTech Systems FCC ID AU792U13A16854 grant dated 
1/20/2014 and permits use of AU792U13A16854 test results. The original certification 
for FCC lD AU792U13A16854 will remain valid.  Eaton will be marketing the product 
under FCC ID: 2AKCYLMSWFG. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Tim Gunn 
Director of Product Support / Certifications 
MultiTech Systems 
 


